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News Release  

 

MCK to conduct surveys on Public 
Meetings, Commuter Train Stop at 

Adirondack Junction 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 13, Enníska/February 2007) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) announced that it will conduct a pair of surveys. One will be 
to determine whether there is support for a railroad stop at the Adirondack 
Junction, while the second will be to gauge public opinion on the frequency of 
Community meetings. 
 
A commuter train from Delson to the island of Montreal has been in operation for 
the past couple of years but currently does not stop in Kahnawá:ke. In the past, 
commuter trains used to stop at Adirondack Junction when the service was 
operated by Canadian Pacific. However, the service ended in the late 1970’s. 
 
Upcoming major repair work on Mercier Bridge is expected to cause massive 
traffic delays, therefore the idea of a local stop is once again being considered. 
 
The surveys will be conducted together from Thursday and Friday, 1 and 2 
Enniskó:wa/ March at the Services Complex. On-line and telephone surveys will 
also be utilized.     
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For more information, please contact:   
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     


